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Drainage Engineer 
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AUGUST 9, 2021 

Excavation work continues on the cleanout & repair project of 
Drainage District No. 101 Buena Vista County.  The contractor, 
McCarty Custom, Inc. of Linn Grove, Iowa has excavated 
approximately 1,100 linear feet of ditch to date.  In addition, the 
majority of tree clearing near the outlet has been completed. 
 
As excavation continues to work upstream, spoil leveling operations 
have begun in the lower reaches of the project.  Once the initial 
knockdown of spoil is complete work will begin on replacing surface 
pipes and tile outlet throughout the project.  We request landowners 
mark any private tile outlets along the project to ensure they are 
located, evaluated for condition, and replaced if necessary. 
 
As spoil leveling operations begin, we remind landowners and 
tenants to allow the contractor time to complete the job.  Any tillage 
work done by a landowner or tenant (except that required for weed 
control measures) inside the project work limits will be considered 
acceptance of the job, and the contractor will not be required to 
return for any rock pickup or final grading. 
 
The Drainage Department would like to thank the adjacent 
landowners for your patience and cooperation throughout the 
duration of this project.  Many variables may impact the proposed 
schedule and we will work to keep all interested parties informed on 
any changes. 
 
    

 


